
The Advisory Committee of the Community Fund for the Gore Mountain Region and the 
Board of Trustees of the Adirondack Community Foundation announced the awarding 
of a “Community Fund for the Gore Mtn. Region 2025” grant to the Town of Horicon 
Historical Society. The Historical Society applied for a grant to be used for increased 
visibility and vertical display of historical artifacts in the Brant Lake Museum and 
Adirondack Annex. A grant check will be mailed within the next few weeks.  The Horicon 
Historical Society is most appreciative of the support provided by the Community Fund 
for the Gore Mountain Region for the Museums’ historical preservation initiatives. This 
grant money will enable the Society to better store and display the historical 
documents for viewing by Town residents and visitors. 

 


